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Additional Forest Campgrounds Remain Open  
 

Big Creek, Holland Lake, Swan Lake, Tally Lake, Lost Johnny Point, Lost 

Johnny Camp and Lid Creek Campgrounds on the Flathead National Forest 

will continue with existing services, including a host, through October 13 or 

until freezing temperatures affect water systems.   Fees at each campground 

vary from $10 - $14 per night.  For more information, contact at 837-3577.  

 

Several other developed campgrounds on the forest will remain open, but 

services will be discontinued or minimal.  Water and restroom facilities may 

be unavailable and users should plan accordingly.  Users should always 

practice Leave-No-Trace outdoor skills and ethics, including picking up and 

packing out all litter.     
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